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To: All Providers and Agencies 
 
From: Jeremy T. Cushman, MD, MS, EMT-P  
 Regional Medical Director 
  
Date: February 16, 2015 
 
Re: Advisory 15-04: Stroke Notifications to Unity 

 
 
Effective March 2, 2015, all providers who are inbound to Unity Hospital with a patient that meets the 
regional Stroke protocol criteria for a “Stroke Alert” are expected to contact Unity Medical Control at 
585-368-4068.  As with all stroke and STEMI notifications pursuant to Advisory 13-04, providers are 
asked when possible to provide the patient’s name, their date of birth, and the time last known well.  This 
information will allow for quick access to prior medical history which will ultimately provide more rapid 
and accurate care to these patients. 
 
With any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
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